
 
 
Day of Service 2012 
 
 
 
Dear Class of 2015 Students and Parents, 
 
The Class of 2015 will participate in the 5th Annual Day of Service on August 22th. This 
day is meant to promote class bonding and the altruistic spirit behind IMSA’s mission 
and beliefs. The day will begin in the late morning with sophomores convening in the 
auditorium for a short, energizing “rally” before lunch and then boarding buses and 
minivans to go to various sites for a “Day of Service” from 12:45 – 3pm. Volunteer staff 
and upperclassmen will also assist and take part in the day. Some of the participating sites 
include: 
 
Volunteer Nurses Association (VNA) (Aurora) 
Peck Farm (Geneva Park District) 
Living Well Cancer Resource Center (Geneva) 
Feed My Starving Children (Aurora) 
Batavia Wildflower Sanctuary 
Fox River Clean Up (Aurora) 
Kane County Forest Preserve  
Hope Wall School-Aurora 
Aurora Interfaith Food Pantry  
 
Students will be provided with commemorative tee-shirts for the day. Due to the nature 
of some of the anticipated community service work (woodland, farms, wildflower 
sanctuary) it is requested that students wear closed shoes for the day. Note also that all 
volunteer work performed by students will be applied towards their community service 
graduation requirement. 
 
Feel free to contact me if you have questions at linseyc@imsa.edu. I look forward to 
seeing you again in a few weeks. Enjoy the remainder of the summer. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Linsey Crowninshield 
Asst. Director of SLD-Leadership Education and Service 


